
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Special Meeting on October 3, 2016 at 6:15pm at the 

Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York, for the Town Clerk to 

present the 2017 Tentative Budget to the Town Board.   

 

Present: Paul Salerno   Councilman 

Lucille Carpenter  Councilwoman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

   

Absent: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Timothy Garrison  Councilman   

 

Others Present:  Bill Trybendis, Matt Brassard, Becky Gilbo, Jackie Viestenz, Sandra Lovell, 

and Rose French, Town Clerk 

 

Deputy Supervisor Salerno opened the special meeting by reading the notice calling the special 

meeting; for the purpose of the Town Clerk to present the 2017 Tentative Budget to the Town 

Board.  Councilman Salerno suggested due to the absence of the Supervisor, the Town Board 

review the tentative budget and wait for the Supervisor to schedule a budget workshop. 

 

Rebecca Gilbo stated the budget includes Highway and General, however, Water and Sewer is 

not complete.  She will meet with the Comptroller tomorrow to discuss these districts.   

 

Councilman Salerno spoke to the Supervisor and he wanted to express his appreciation to Matt 

Brassard, Janel Jurkiewicz and Rebecca Gilbo for all their help with the budget.   

 

Floor Open to Public:   

 

No one from the public spoke. 

 

The special meeting closed at 6:17pm. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 

 

 

 


